
N.E.W. Master Gardeners’ Plant Sale – “From Our Gardens to Yours”  

May 25 & 26, 2018 

Directions for Donating Plants: It is necessary for the Plant Sale Committee to get information on the 

plants you are donating ahead of time so we have enough time to prepare plant labels. Following these 

directions will make it possible for the Plant Sale Committee to match your donated plants with 

prepared labels. 

The Basics: 

 Decide which and how many of each plant you might dig up. (If you don’t end up digging it, 
that’s OK.).  

 Email or call Jill Miller at jcjdmiller@gmail.com or 920-621-4778 with information about the 
plants you plan to donate. – 

1. Common name of the plant 
2. If known, the cultivar name (e.g. ‘Northern Gold’ Forsythia). If you don’t know the 

cultivar name, give a description of the plant (e.g. purple/lavender iris, height, 
light/moisture requirements, pH requirement, etc.). 

3. How many plants?  
4. If you wish, you can include a comment/tip about the plant (e.g. “prune to the ground 

in spring”) 

 You will receive an email or phone call back from Jill Miller with unique numbers for you to 
label your donated plants. (For example: Peach colored daylily = 23, Snowberry = 24, ‘Northern 
Sun’ Forsythia = 25). When you dig up the plants, write the unique number for each plant 
variety on a piece of tape, popsicle stick, etc. and attach to/stick in the pot. 

The Details: 

 If possible, use one-gallon pots. If you need pots, contact Plant Sale team member, Rob Dreher 
at 920-339-3247 or rdreher624@gmail.com. 

 Make the plants ready for sale (in a clean pot and nicely filled with light compost). If you have 
any concerns of jumping worms in your garden, wash all garden soil from the plants roots and 
use purchased planting medium to repot the plants. 

 Drop off your donated plants with each one labeled with the unique variety number provided 
to you by Jill Miller. 

 You can drop off your plants: 
1. At the Extension greenhouse (1150 Bellevue Street) from 5:00 to 7:00 pm on 

Wednesday, May 23 or 
2. At the Neville Museum (210 Museum Place – use Extension door at northwest corner of 

building) from 10:00 am to 4:30 pm on Thursday, May 24 

For any questions, contact Linda Gustke (lgustke@gbbg.org) or Jim Radey 
(james.radey@co.brown.wi.us)  
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